March 14, 1995

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Mr. Robert S. Horlii

Nick Patsaouras, Clty Engineer
Chairman _

. City of Los Angeles
S 200 North'Spring Street

Los Angeles, California 90012

Nelson Rising,

_ Attention:  Rouie Yamanishi
giergs?nen Land Development and Mapping
Room 7095, City Hall
Vivien Bonzo, Dear Mr. Horli:
Director
gciteaitr; l}/ogel. On behalf of Union Station Gateway and the Los Angeles County
I

Metropolitan Transportation Authority, | am requesting that the bus plaza we
nave developed behind Union Station be named "Gateway Plaza". | am
OFFICERS further requesting that our new headquarters building, located at the bus
plaza, be addressed "One Gateway Plaza"

John Bollinger,
President Vesting Tentative Tract Map number 51217 designated "Gateway Plaza" as

Yod Tarvier a private street providing legal frontage for our headquarters building and five
Executive Vice President  other |ots. | have attached three copies of the cover sheet to the tract map

oty Mt for your use and information.

Chief Financial Officer

Jalbeyiyn Your prompt attention to this matter is appreciated. Should you or your
General Counsel staff have any questions with regard to this request, please contact Robert J.

Robert Vogel. Yates of my staff at (213)972-4837.

Vice President
Construction Sincerel Y

Richard Cutler,
Vice President
Engineering

Helen M. Bolen,
Secretary

/ John Bollinger ot

Michele Jackson, President
Assistant Secretary

CC:  Mr. Ted Tanner
Mr. Steve Gafney, MVP

Union Station Gateway Incorporated, 425 South Main Street, Los Angeles, California, 90013-1393 (213) 972-4600



